InverA Tills

Community College

FOUNDATION

December 5, 2013

Matt Simpson

Deputy Chief — EMS Division
Saint Paul Fire Department
645 Randolph Avenue

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Deputy Chief Simpson,
On behalf of Inver Hills Community College, | am writing to request a donation of a decommissioned
SPFD ambulance from the City of Saint Paul. The ambulance would serve as an educational tool for

student attending Inver Hills Community College for EMS and Health Services.

Inver Hills Community College is very appreciative of its partnership with the City of Saint Paul and the
Saint Paul community. Thank you for considering this donation.

Sincerely,

ol Prseimine

Gail Morrison
Executive Director

2500 EAST 80TH STREET

INVER GROVE HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA 55076
651.450.3000

The Inver Hills Community College Foundation is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. Contributions are tax deductible to the extent limited by law.



